
Comment for planning application 24/00539/F
Application Number 24/00539/F

Location Land To The East Of Stratfield Brake And West Of Oxford Parkway Railway Station Oxford
Road Kidlington

Proposal Erection of a stadium (Use Class F2) with flexible commercial and community facilities and
uses including for conferences, exhibitions, education, and other events, club shop, public
restaurant, bar, health and wellbeing facility/clinic, and gym (Use Class E/Sui Generis), hotel
(Use Class C1), external concourse/fan-zone, car and cycle parking, access and highway
works, utilities, public realm, landscaping and all associated and ancillary works and
structures

Case Officer Laura Bell  
 

Organisation
Name George Savva

Address 33 Maize Lane,Basingstoke ,Hampshire

Type of Comment  Support

Type neighbour

Comments To Whom It May Concern, 
 
I am writing to express my strong support for the planning application 24/00539/F 
submitted by Oxford United Football Club. The proposed new stadium at The Triangle, just 
outside Kidlington, holds immense promise for both the club and the local community. 
 
Key Points: 
 
Securing the Future of Oxford United: A new stadium would provide a secure and 
sustainable future for Oxford United Football Club. As a fan and resident, I believe that 
investing in modern facilities is crucial for the long-term success of our beloved club. 
Community Benefits: The proposed stadium is not only about football; it represents an 
opportunity to create jobs, boost the local economy, and enhance the overall quality of life 
for residents. The Triangle development can serve as a hub for community activities, events, 
and gatherings. 
Infrastructure and Accessibility: The location of The Triangle is strategically chosen, ensuring 
accessibility for fans, players, and visitors. Improved transport links and parking facilities will 
contribute positively to the area. 
Pride and Identity: A new stadium becomes a symbol of pride for the community. It signifies 
progress, ambition, and a commitment to excellence. As a resident, I look forward to having 
a state-of-the-art facility that we can all be proud of. 
In conclusion, I urge the Cherwell District Council to approve planning application 
24/00539/F. Let us embrace this opportunity to shape the future positively, both for Oxford 
United and for the vibrant community that surrounds us. 
 
Thank you for your attention to this matter. 
 
Sincerely, 
George Savva
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